

## South Main Council (PRISM)

Area listed on the National Register of Historic Places 1978 Affiliated with Middletown Heritage, Inc.

September 23, 1982

OFFICERS
Robert Nelson, President
Robyn Flye, Vice President
Joan Craft, Secretary
Eugene Fisher, Treasurer

HONORARY DIRECTOR Elizabeth Verity

> DIRECTORS Don Arms June Nelson Joan Craft Gerald Craft Jeanne Duff Robert Duff Evelyn Day Oscar Day Harry Finkelman Beatrice Finkelman Niki Finkelman Robyn Flve Eugene Fisher Jane Fisher Joyce Hinkle Kenneth Hinkle Patti Kinder Carl Morrell Deborah Morrell Kathy Mulligan Larry Mulligan Robert Nelson Alma Nelson Eston Riggs Helen Riggs Jeri Rossi Patrick Rossi Ralph Schirmer Lynn Schirmer John Standish Phyllis Wacker

Norbert Wacker

Dear South Main Neighbor:

Greetings from PRISM, your neighborhood organization, dedicated to the preservation, restoration and improvement of South Main.

At our meeting at Robyn Flye's beautiful home on Sept. 12, it was so very evident that our members are advancing on a number of important projects, building on the foundation established by our Prism founders and workers.

This newsletter will bring you up to date on these projects.

First, a word about organization:

- Since Prism is a group of families working together
  for their mutual benefit and for the benefit of the
  City of Middletown, our Board of Directors now includes husbands and wives as you will see listed on
  this new letterhead. Voting will be one vote per
  family.
- Insofar as possible, all meetings will be held at various South Main homes.
- 3. Insofar as possible, meetings of the Board, as well as General meetings will be held on <u>Sunday evenings</u> with refreshments and goodies. Sunday evening was chosen as a good time for a neighborly, social, informal meeting.
- 4. The next Board of Directors meeting will be at 7:30 P.M., October 10 at Joan and Jerry Craft's home, 404 South Main. (They have just completed painting their home in white with a soft gray trim it is beautiful)
- It is not necessary to be a member of the Board to be a Committee Chairman nor is it necessary to be a property owner to be a member of PRISM.

South Main Neighbor Page 2 September 23, 1982

6. Notice our official affiliation with Middletown Heritage, joining The Historical Society, Friends of the Sorg, The Genealogical Society and the Firehouse group. Every member of Prism is now a member of Heritage, a city-wide, non profit organization. (This unity gives additional strength to our efforts.)

The next regular meeting of all members will be November 14-at our home - 400 South Main. How great it would be if we could have everyone in our District represented.

Remember - the strength of Prism is dependent on the strength, unity and dedication of you, its members. With this strength, we can accomplish great things for South Main - preserving and improving this truly unique and valuable historic area.

Sincerely, your neighbor

Robert M. Nelson